
 
CITY OF ALHAMBRA 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

OF THE 
JANUARY 11, 2017 REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE 
ALHAMBRA TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

 
 (Notice No. N2M17-2) 

 
NOTICE   IS   HEREBY  GIVEN   that   the   Regular  Meeting   of   the  
Alhambra Transportation  Commission  set for  7:00  p.m.  Wednesday, 
JANUARY 11, 2017 is hereby CANCELLED pursuant to the order of the 
Alhambra Transportation Commission Secretary. 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE ALHAMBRA 
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 
MARCH 8, 2017, COMMENCING AT 7:00 P.M. AT THE ALHAMBRA 
CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM A, 111 S. FIRST STREET, 
ALHAMBRA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 
      Mary E. Chavez 
      Alhambra Transportation Commission Secretary 
 
 
 

Dated:   January 6, 2017 
Notice No: N2M17-2 
Posted: January 6, 2017 
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